
From: Soil & Water Conservation Program
To: Soil & Water Conservation Program; DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff
Cc: DNR.SWC Staff
Subject: NRCS Conference Call on Unfunded Coop Agreements
Date: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 2:04:35 PM

Good Afternoon,
 
We received the following from the NRCS state office regarding the Unfunded Coop Agreements.
 
On Friday morning July 2, at 9am….Missouri NRCS will host a call in discussion opportunity for
SWCD’s that may have questions regarding the Unfunded Cooperative Agreements that have been
prepared and distributed to all SWCD’s in Missouri.  We anticipate participating in a second call with
MASWCD on July 15 if needed, with more information to be provided.  Please do not hesitate to
contact Brad McCord (brad.mccord@usda.gov) with questions if you are not able to participate. 
Thanks!
 
The call in instructions are provided below:
 
Please dial 1- 888-844-9904.  Enter Pass Code – 9202651 and the # sign
 
M. Brad McCord
Natural Resource Specialist/State Outreach Coordinator
Natural Resources Conservation Service (USDA-NRCS)
601 Business Loop 70 W.
Suite 250 Parkade Center
Columbia, MO 65203
573-876-9423 office
573-680-2583 mobile
Brad.McCord@usda.gov
 
Thank you,
 
Soil & Water Conservation Program
 

We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural
Resources. Please consider taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction
Survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.
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